
   

RECESSION BITES... 

 

A note from our General Secretary Dr. Michael Clift: 

 

We last increased the subscription in 1990, and all other things being equal, should not 

need to repeat this for several years. This year, however, as at present there are about 

twice the usual number of non-renewals. For us to be able to hold the existing 

subscription for regular supporters, the membership list will therefore be culled this 

August 1st of all those who at that time are two years or more in subscription arrears. 

These non-renewals will thereby not receive the September Newsletter. 

 

May l emphasise that this does not apply to Life Members, Honorary Members, and those 

with whom we have a special agreement. Moreover all instances of hardship will be met 

with confidential sympathy and compromise. 

 

With regard to the proposed Register of Members, since a substantial number withheld 

their consent to appearing on this, the idea has been shelved, at least for the time being. 

On request, however, I will be happy to try to put individual members in touch with 

others who live close to them, e.g. to help with travel to the London meetings.   

 

     Michael Clift 


